Good afternoon this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School, with a message for Friday, September 4, 2015. 
It has been a wonderful summer and over the last few weeks we have been getting ready for our students to return to school.  We look forward to welcoming our grade 6 students on Tuesday, September 8th where we would ask them to join us in the gym upon their arrival between 8:00 and 8:25. The first bell rings at 8:25.  Our Renaissance students and staff members will be in the hallways to meet them and show them the way to the gym. 
On Wednesday, we welcome our grade 7 and 8 students and they too will go directly to the gym upon their arrival. 
As in the last few years class lists are not posted due to Right to Protection and Privacy Policies. Our teachers are calling the homes and you will receive a call or message before your child returns to school. 
School pictures will be taken by Harvey Studios on Thursday morning, September 10th and on Friday, September 11th we will have our BYOBanana over the noon hour.  This is a special event where students can make an ice cream sundae or banana split, if they prefer.  We will also have other options for those students who are unable to eat ice cream. 
Thank you so much and we look forward to seeing your children next week.  Have a wonderful long weekend!
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